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1 February 2022 
2022 General Permission Note 

 
On occasions students leave the school grounds to walk or travel by car or bus, to various local venues approved by 
the Principal.  Students will be fully supervised by members of staff on all such occasions.  Singleton Public School 
has created a general permission form to cover such activities during the 2022 school year involving walking and 
bus/car travel for Friday sport and other sporting events such as the cross country and K-2 Sports Carnival, and local 
library visits for book week and author visits, visits to other schools, etc.    
 
This note will also cover the bus travel to the end of year Presentation Day at the Singleton Civic Centre on Monday, 
5 December 2022.  The students will leave school at approximately 11.00 am to 11.20 am for a 12 noon start. All 
students will be back at school by 3.10 pm. There will be no cost to the students for the bus travel. 
 
Major excursions and other excursions or events that include money will still require individual consent.  Notice of 
these events will be included in the school newsletter where possible. 
 
IT IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT THAT THIS NOTE IS RETURNED OR YOUR CHILD MAY MISS OUT ON LOCAL EXCURSIONS 
AND/OR SPORTING EVENTS. 
 
Deanne Brown 
Principal 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
General Permission Note Return Slip (return to class teacher by Monday, 14 February 2022) 
 
I hereby give permission for my son/daughter ________________________ of class _______ to leave the school 
grounds in order to walk/travel by car/bus to various local venues during the school year.  Permission is also granted 
for bus travel to regular Friday sporting venues and other instances where inclement weather does not permit 
walking. I understand that on such occasions my child will be fully supervised by teaching staff and that the reasons 
for leaving the school grounds have been approved by the Principal. 
 
Finally, permission is also granted for bus travel to the Presentation Day at the Singleton Civic Centre on Monday, 5 
December 2022.  
 
This approval is to remain in place for 2022. 
 
 
Signed __________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)   Date____________________ 
 
My son/daughter has the following special needs (please provide full details and include any relevant medical details). 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………......... 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 


